
HORSHAM DISTRICT COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT 
OF ACCOUNTS 2021/22 

In accordance with section 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, notice is hereby 
given that: 

The audit of accounts of Horsham District Council has been concluded for the year ended 
31 March 2022. 

Any local government elector for the Horsham District may request to inspect and make 
copies of the statement prepared by Horsham District Council of its accounts and Annual 
Audit Letter for that year at any time between the hours of 9.00am and 5.00 pm on 
Mondays to Fridays each week (except public holidays).  Copies of these documents or 
extracts therein will be sent to any such elector on request. 

The Statement of Accounts and Annual Audit Letter are available on the Council’s website. 

Dated: 18 April 2024

D Bradley
Director of Resources 




